
A budget workshop of the City Commission of the City of Apalachicola was held on Monday, September 

8, 2014 at 1:00 PM at the Apalachicola Community Center, #1 Bay Avenue, Apalachicola, Florida. 

 

Present:  Mayor Van Johnson, Commissioner Brenda Ash, Commissioner Mitchell Bartley, Commissioner 

Frank Cook, City Administrator Betty Webb, City Clerk Lee Mathes, Chief Bobby Varnes 

 

Visitors:  David Adlerstein 

 

Workshop opened by Mayor Johnson. 

 

Lee Mathes outlined budget with changes recommended from last workshop. Ms. Mathes stated both 

General Fund and Enterprise Fund have positive balances with the recommended changes.  Ms. Mathes 

stated this budget will be the budget presented at the public hearing.   

 

Discussion held concerning department budget cuts. 

 

There being no further discussion, workshop adjourned. 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Van W. Johnson, Sr., Mayor 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Lee H. Mathes, City Clerk 


